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Letter of Support by Khalid Saifullah Ramaani 

 My feelings, on a visit to England regarding Halal methods of slaughter. This humble servant had the honour 

of visiting and understanding the Halal Monitoring Committee (HMC) operations, who monitor the Islamically 

correct and incorrect method of slaughter in a country like England. In this regard only after attaining complete 

satisfaction do they issue a certificate of Halal. Also after the certification they monitor the slaughtered animal 

and the outlet. Having observed this meticulous method I felt extremely happy and impressed.  

This humble servant implores to all brothers and sisters in Islam to support and strengthen this institution and 

encourage all the meat suppliers to obtain their approval, as to safeguard the Muslims from haraam and stay 

steadfast upon Halal is imperative and an obligation of the Deen. May Allah grant this institution with 

proliferation, prosperity and grace the staff with the best reward, "and Allah He alone is the helper".  

Khalid Saifullah Ramaani,  

Servant of Al-Ma'had Al-Aali Al-Islami, Hyderabad, Islamic Fiqh Academy, India  

6 Sha'baan Al-Muazzam 1426h / 10 September 2005 

  

 

  


